
From: Audelia Boker [mailto:Audelia.Boker@nice.com]  

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 1:58 PM 
To: Ilan Rebibo || A. Univers Transit Ltd. 

Subject: RE:  נזקים מההובלה -משפחת בוקר  

 
Hi Ilan, 
 
On behalf of my family, I want you to thank you very deeply. We will remember our moving to 
the UK as a challenging but POSITIVE experience and we will remain Univers-Transit promoters. 
 
Wishing you all the best, 
 
Audelia Boker 

 


